Dike, Darlene

From:

Sent: 17 May 2015 18:47

To: Planning

Subject: Application ref no 2015/1839/P

Date of Notice : 15 May 2015
Dear Sir

Referring to the above application for the installation of an air conditioning unit on the rear of building 14
Bloomsbury Square.

| would like to recommend that the intended air conditioning unit does not face the enclosed garden area
behind that building.

That area is an amphitheatre for sound, and the noise from the proposed air conditioning unit would
disturb me and everyone else in Pied Bull Court whose bedrooms face the enclosed garden area.

Yours faithfully
Alison Wood

31 Pied Bull Court
Galen Place London
WC1A 2JR

Sent from Windows Mail



